
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

TOWN OF ALPINE 

PRE-TREATMENT BUILDING CONSTRUCTION 

 
 

Bids are invited for the Town of Alpine Pre-Treatment building, located in Alpine in Section 30, 

T37N R118W, adjacent to the Alpine Wastewater Treatment Plant on Buffalo Drive. 

 

This contract will include the construction of a new 1750 square foot wood frame building with 

concrete floor slab, concrete foundation walls, below ground concrete tanks, pre-engineered roof 

trusses, metal siding and metal roofing, with connections to water, sewer power and 

communications. The work will also involve coordination with wastewater treatment equipment 

suppliers and mechanical and electrical sub-contractors. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Alpine, will receive sealed bids prior to 4:00 PM on 

October 13, 2022, at the office of the Town of Alpine, 250 River Circle, P.O. Box 3070, Alpine 

Wy. 83128; 307-654-7757. Interested contractors should contact the Town of Alpine at the 

address listed above for copies of the plans and specifications and information about the project 

and related work. 

 

A $25.00 deposit is required for each copy of the contract documents. The deposit will be 

refunded for contract documents returned in good condition within ten days after the bid opening. 

 

Bids shall be accompanied by a bid bond or certified check in the amount of five percent (5%) of 

the maximum bid amount. Bids must be submitted upon the bid forms provided with the contract 

documents. 

 

The successful bidder shall provide performance and payment bonds for the full amount of the 

contract. 

 

In accordance with State statutes, a five percent (5%) bid preference will apply to bids from 

Wyoming resident contractors. 

 

The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive informalities and irregularities 

in the bidding. 

 

Publish:  Star Valley Independent, Legal Notice – Publish 8/24/22; 8/31/22; 9/7/22 

 


